State Schools’ Relief (SSR) sell their own branded uniforms and 100% of the profits from the sales of their
Student's Choice label are returned to the organisation to further benefit disadvantaged kids.

When purchasing items from State Schools’ Relief, this can be done quickly and easily via the Qkr App.
You can download the free Qkr App onto your Android or iPhone (iPad users can download the iPhone app).

During school terms, uniforms will be delivered directly to our school and given to your child in the classroom.
Should you order uniforms during the school holidays, they will be sent to your home address.

Uniform deliveries usually take 3-5 working days from when the order is placed.

Any returns due to sizing will need to be returned to State Schools’ Relief via Australia Post or directly to their
warehouse, along with a purchase returns form. It is recommended that parents reference the sizing chart before
ordering.

Uniform items can be purchase and exchange directly from our location 1/8 Johnston Court Dandenong South
during business hours.

Business hours: 8:30am to 4.30pm, Monday to Friday
Location: 1/8 Johnston Court, Dandenong South VIC 3175
Mailing address: PO Box 4528, Dandenong South VIC 3164
Phone: 03 8769 8400

Email: contact@ssr.net.au
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